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1. The Members of the Non-Aligned Movement warmly welcome the offer of the Republic 

of Uganda to host the XIX Summit of the Heads of State and Government of the                      

Non-Aligned Movement in 2022.  

 

2. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement is pleased to announce that the 

candidature of the Republic of Uganda to host the XIX Summit of the Heads of State and 

Government of the Non-Aligned Movement in 2022 has been unanimously endorsed by 

the Members of the Movement on 21 January 2020.  

 

3. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement congratulates the Republic of 

Uganda and looks forward to active participation of all Members at this Summit. 


